
From: Charles J. Reilly
To: Sherry G
Cc: Shelley Chapel
Subject: Re: BCC Meetings - Return to Virtual Only Beginning August 22, 2022
Date: Thursday, August 18, 2022 12:21:28 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Thank you.  Sounds like a wise decision.  

Charles Reilly

On Aug 18, 2022, at 9:21 AM, Sherry G <sherrygogue619@gmail.com> wrote:

Thank you for the information. 

On Thu, Aug 18, 2022 at 8:59 AM Shelley Chapel <schapel@nationalcityca.gov>
wrote:

Good morning BCC Members and Liaisons,

Hope this finds you all well.  I wanted to inform you of a City Council decision
made at the City Council Meeting, Tuesday, August 16, 2022 regarding public
meetings for the City of National City.  This decision was based on several
factors and comparable to similar practices in neighboring cities.

Beginning Monday, August 22, 2022 until December 31, 2022, unless
otherwise directed, all BCC meetings will return to and remain virtual only.

 

All meetings will be held via Zoom, recorded and provided on the City website,
including live stream to allow for public comment.  All written public comment
will no longer be read into the record, but will be scanned, provided to BCC
members via email and will be posted to the City website approximately 2 hours
prior to the meeting to allow for public review following the deadline and
allowing for liaison to process for release.

 

If you have any questions regarding this process please do not hesitate to
contact me.  Your commitment to the Community is commendable and
appreciated.

 

<image002.jpg> Shelley Chapel, MMC 
Deputy City Clerk
City Manager's Office
City of National City



From: Claudia Valenzuela
To: Shelley Chapel
Cc: Tonya Hussain; Christina Curiel
Subject: Re: BCC Meetings - Return to Virtual Only Beginning August 22, 2022
Date: Thursday, August 18, 2022 12:50:21 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Thank you for this information. 

This is a relief for a working single mom.  Logistically in person meetings are challenging,
especially when school starts up again. 

All my best,

Claudia

On Aug 18, 2022, at 8:59 AM, Shelley Chapel <schapel@nationalcityca.gov>
wrote:

Good morning BCC Members and Liaisons,
Hope this finds you all well.  I wanted to inform you of a City Council decision made at
the City Council Meeting, Tuesday, August 16, 2022 regarding public meetings for the
City of National City.  This decision was based on several factors and comparable to
similar practices in neighboring cities.
Beginning Monday, August 22, 2022 until December 31, 2022, unless otherwise
directed, all BCC meetings will return to and remain virtual only.
 
All meetings will be held via Zoom, recorded and provided on the City website,
including live stream to allow for public comment.  All written public comment will no
longer be read into the record, but will be scanned, provided to BCC members via email
and will be posted to the City website approximately 2 hours prior to the meeting to
allow for public review following the deadline and allowing for liaison to process for
release.
 
If you have any questions regarding this process please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Your commitment to the Community is commendable and appreciated.
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